
A TGD inspired model for the strange replica structures observed 
when DNA
sample is radiated by red, IR, and UV light using two methods by 
Peter
Gariaev and collaborators. The first method produces what is 
tentatively
interpreted as replica images of either DNA sample or of five red 
lamps
used to irradiate the sample. Second method produce replica image of
environment with replication  in horizontal direction but only at 
the right
hand side of the apparatus.  Also a white phantom variant of the 
replica
trajectory observed in the first experiment is observed and has in 
vertical
direction the size scale of the apparatus.

A model is developed in order to explain the characteristic features 
of the
replica patterns. The basic notions are magnetic body,  massless 
extremal
(topological light ray),  the existence of Bose-Einstein condensates 
of
Cooper pairs at magnetic flux tubes, and dark photons with large 
value of
Planck constant for which macroscopic quantum coherence is possible.  
The
hypothesis is that the  first method makes part of the magnetic body 
of DNA
sample visible whereas method II would produce replica hologram of
environment using dark photons and produce also a phantom image of 
the
magnetic tubes  becoming visible by method I. Replicas would result 
as
mirror hall effect in the sense that the dark photons would move 
back and
forth  between the part of magnetic body becoming visible by method 
I and
serving as a mirror and the objects  of environment serving also as
mirrors. What is however required is  that not only the outer 
boundaries of
objects visible via  ordinary reflection act as mirrors but also the 
parts
of the  outer boundary not usually visible  perform mirror function 
so that
an essentially 3-D vision providing information about the geometry 
of the
entire object would be in question. Many-sheeted space-time allows 



this.

The presence of the  hologram image for method II requires the
self-sustainment of the reference beam only whereas the presence of 
phantom
DNA image for method I requires the self-sustainment  of both beams.
Non-linear dynamics  for  the energy feed from DNA to the magnetic 
body
could  make possible  self-sustainment for both  beams 
simultaneously.
Non-linear  dynamics for beams themselves could allow  for  the
self-sustainment of reference beam and/or reflected beam.  The 
latter
option is favored by data.


